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📣 Weekly in ASL: Discover Sesame Workshop with ASL

 

Our weekly ASL-accessible newsletter is making waves! Each week, we shine a light on Plaza

Sésamo con Lengua de señas americana, the new inclusive content from Sesame Workshop's

YouTube channel. Through joyful visuals paired with vibrant American Sign Language, this

initiative opens doors for children and families to explore lively, educational stories hand-in-hand

with beloved characters. Be sure to subscribe to stay updated, and help us share these inclusive

gems with communities eager for equitable learning resources!

 

Sign up here →

https://d1b3e5d1.sibforms.com/serve/MUIFANgMWrnMQU2p6CUYDt1CvuvHyVVZ5tVtE2aWhRbIw07D3K3tYwfFzrkaBP8Lf601gSptziUcdh9lzsczYz0ZPRs3IDeZHDqacQI2bYR9oZ3ixIihXThYW0EsKdF01LJS0AJ0wCm944v0EqlrTpqZquOauHzYoAu3HZ_Jg-1-Ym7kf84GDEyI6iK-J0bqOB7RyjfQrn-2hG_8


#Enhaccess in Action: Showcasing Our Mission-Driven Impact with the U.S.

Department of Education

Enhaccess is flagship effort and project powered by our collaboration with the U.S. Department

of Education to bring accessible media into learning environments nationwide. This initiative

exemplifies how accessibility, education, and innovation intersect to foster inclusive learning

experiences for students with sensory disabilities. Learn more about our recently launched

campaign that highlights our impact with Enhaccess.

 

Learn More →

https://dicapta.com/news/blog/k163oljfn7ugoct97qdc5qoq


🌟 Don't Miss Our AD Spotlight 🌟
Pause With Purpose: Highlighting Key Moments in Children's Content

 

In a recent spotlight moment from Daniel Tiger’s Neighborhood, we made a deliberate choice to

leave a brief pause free of audio description following a meaningful song. Why? Because in early

childhood media, silence can be just as impactful as speech. These pauses often serve as

important processing space—encouraging reflection, emotional resonance, and comprehension

in young viewers.

Read the full spotlight here →
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